
From: applications@charlescountymd.gov on behalf of Charles County Government
To: Public Record
Subject: *NEW SUBMISSION* Bill 2022-14 Weapons and Firearms Prohibited on County-Owned or Operated Property
Date: Wednesday, January 11, 2023 4:02:32 PM

Bill 2022-14 Weapons and Firearms Prohibited on County-Owned or Operated Property

Submission #: 2180148

IP Address: 69.251.119.214

Submission Date: 01/11/2023 4:02

Survey Time: 2 minutes, 50 seconds

You have a new online form submission.
Note: all answers displaying "*****" are marked as sensitive and must be viewed after your login.

Public Hearing Comment Form

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0555

Name

Sue Bradshaw

Address

Box 41
Cobb Island, MD 20625

Phone

Email

Are you:

Against Topic

Comment

First and foremost, this proposed bill is an infringement on Charles County citizens’ 2 nd amendment right and goes
against our Constitution! Second, no one is above the law, so why should County Commissioners be exempt from
this bill? How is this fair to law abiding Charles County residents? Everyone should be equal under the law, especially
those who must live and work in unsafe neighborhoods. Lastly, what about the Charles County residents who are
not aware of this proposed bill who live within 100 feet of Charles County owned properties? Those who are
unaware of the law could be fined, put in jail, or both for simply owning a firearm, which may be used to put food
on the tables for their families. With Charles County having the 6 th highest violent crime rate in Maryland in 2020, I
sincerely hope that you vote “no” to this bill and allow your constituents to maintain the right to defend themselves.
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